
TWO-STEP TUBERCULOSIS TEST 

All students in health programs are required to be screened 
for tuberculosis.  You may elect to have this done by your 
personal physician, the county health nurse, or done at LATC 
after classes begin this fall.  Keep in mind the test is valid only 
for one year and will be needed when you go on clinicals. 

Please feel free to contact our admissions office at  
605-882-5284 ext. 290 if you have any questions. We look 
forward to seeing you this fall!
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